
Dating Advice: What Attracts
a Man?

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert Cyndi
Olin to offer their dating advice on how you can effectively
attract a man. Find out how you can score the man of your
dreams with the following dating tips!

Dating  Advice  That  Will  Help  You
Attract A Man!

1. Appearance. Yes, men are visual- but it’s not always about
how you physically look. They care about how your attitude
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appears too. Men are attracted to positive energy, they want
to see you smile and be happy. Nobody wants to be with someone
who  hates  life.  If  you’re  currently  working  on  your
appearance, you should still date and attract men with your
personality.

Related Link: Dating Advice: How to Get Men to Fall into Your
Lap

2. Happiness. This goes along with the prior tip, but to
elaborate- you shouldn’t stop at only appearing to be happy.
It’s important that you actually are. Think about how pleasant
you are when you’re on a first date trying to make a good
first  impression.  You  need  to  carry  this  attitude  into  a
relationship instead of getting comfortable and complaining
all the time.

Related Link: Dating Advice: 3 Ways To Be Irresistible To a
Man

3. Authenticity. Be who you are. The right people will be
attracted to your authentic self. For this to happen, you need
to know who you really are, your likes, dislikes and so much
more. If you’re faking what you want, you’ll attract the wrong
man. So save yourself and potential suitors time and be real.
You’ll be surprised at how many men will like what you have to
offer.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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